COri.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 5.

6th September, 1927.

Dear BSir,

I gm in receipt of your memorandum of the 29th
ultimo relative to the steem trawler "SIRIUS 1", and in
reply I have to say that in view of this vessel being laid
up, the Committee, who have had the case:before them at
their meeting today, are agreeable to the Boiler Survey being
postponed for the present.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly.

I am, Deayr Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classifi cation Committee.

G. Payne, Esq,,
LISBOK,
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